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The annual bulky waste and scrap metal kerbside collection is 
back this year, currently collecting in the Manning region. The 
message is loud and clear – don’t put your waste out any earlier 
than specified for your zone or you may be fined. 
Manning residents can find full details, including when and how 
to place your waste on the kerb on our website  
www.midcoast.nsw.gov.au/bulkywaste
Gloucester and Great Lakes regions will follow. The dates for 
when you should place waste on the kerb will be provided well in 
advance. Check our website in the meantime for information on 
what items will be accepted and what will not.

Development proposal-self contained camping

Council meeting

Have your say

With Easter holidays approaching, it is a timely reminder that 
our beach permits are available to purchase from our customer 
service centres or one of our authorised re-sellers.
Obtaining a MidCoast Council beach access vehicle permit gives 
you entry to a range of beautiful, unspoilt beaches in both the 
Manning and Great Lakes regions. 
By obtaining a permit you are also agreeing to comply with rules 
regarding where and when you can access the beach. 
Please note: the beach vehicle access point at Kylie’s Beach 
Campground is closed due to erosion in this area and 
unsafe driving conditions. Signage will be in place at Kylie’s 
Campground, as well as at Crowdy Bay’s access point.
To find out more about our beach permits, including pricing and 
designated areas, head to midcoast.nsw.gov.au/beachdriving.

Anyone across the MidCoast who owns a heritage listed place or 
property within a heritage conservation area, may be eligible for a 
grant through the Local Heritage Fund.

The Local Heritage Fund aims to preserve the region’s heritage 
while breathing new life into buildings and places from our past. 

Some examples of the work that could be completed with the 
heritage grant funding include repairing front fences, replacing 
guttering and fascia board, external painting, replacement of 
roofing and repairs to windows and verandahs.

For further information on the Local Heritage Fund and to find out 
if your property is eligible, visit  www.midcoast.nsw.gov.au/LHF 
applications close on Monday 19 April.

Careers at Council

Bulky waste

Our Community Donations round opened on 1 March, one of our 
competitive funding opportunities we offer each year. 
Community Donations funding rounds are administered under 
Council’s Community Donations Policy which invites not-for-
profit organisations to apply for funding to deliver community-
development and capacity-building projects and activities. 
Applications for the 2021/22 Donations Program close on 
Saturday 27 March. 
Full details of eligibility and application criteria can be found at 
www.midcoast.nsw.gov.au/community/grants-and-funding where 
you can also complete the online application form. 

We are seeking suitably qualified people to fill the roles of:
•	 Asset Accountant
•	 Customer Service Officers
•	 Executive Manager - Community Spaces
•	 Executive Manager - Liveability & Sustainable Development
•	 Executive Manager - Transport & Engineering
•	 Executive Manager - Water & Systems
•	 Intake and Business Development Officer
•	 Learn to Swim Instructor
•	 Network Administrator
•	 Network Technician
•	 Senior Technical Support Officer & Technical Support Officers
•	 System Administrators
•	 Technical Delivery Officer
Visit our website for further information and to apply.

Community donations

Local Heritage Fund

We are seeking community feedback on:
•	 Development Proposal DA-265/2021 - Eight (8) Lot Torrens 

Title Residential Subdivision - Point Road, Tuncurry
•	 Development Proposal DA2021/1047 - Establish a camp 

ground - Tuncurry Sporties Club 63-65 Beach Street Tuncurry
•	 Tea Gardens Jetty replacement
•	 Ageing Strategy
•	 Draft Events and Festivals Sponsorship Policy
Visit the Have Your Say page on our website for further info.

The Tuncurry Sporties Club has lodged an application to create a 
camp area for self-contained RVs and trailers on land around the 
existing club facility.
The application proposes 37 sites for the parking of registered 
moveable dwellings. The sites are proposed to be established on 
existing grassland areas and will generally be 12m x 5m.
There will also be five double-sized spaces (24m x 5m) for longer 
moveable dwellings.
Visit our have your say page for more information.
The deadline for public comment has been extended to 30 March.

The next Ordinary Council meeting will be webcast live on 
Wednesday 24 March at 2pm. Members of the public will be able 
to view the meeting through an audio-visual weblink. 
Due to COVID-19 the ability to physically address Council at 
a Council meeting is unavailable until further notice. You may 
however make a written submission to Council in relation to an 
item on the Agenda.  For further information go to 
www.midcoast.nsw.gov.au/councilmeetings. 

Beach permits


